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24. Free Trade Was Rushed -- It's been rushed. IBecause the Canadian
government rushes into everything.

25. Politicians Honest/Dishonest -- These men are honest people and any
agreement they make. / Don'Tt trust the negotiaters.I

26. Other -- Just because. I support it. I No particular reason but I
approve. I If Vander Zalm is in favour I'm against it. I don't trust

him, he is usually wrong. I Jehova Witness -- Cod will protect us, 50 we

don't have to worry. I Because Americans don't give up anything -- they

always get somethirig in back -- they are very good business men. IWeil,
I'd have to say because I work for the government. I So many people don't

want it. I I don't believe it snould be legislated, shouldn't be dictated

to us what you can and can't do. I Won't be any good -- something that
was in the agreement -- flot sure can' t remember exactly. / I have my

reasons and I do not want to discuss them. I Future for my children is at

stake. I I only go by husbands opinion. I don't know why I'm opposed to

it. / We have been sold down the river. There is no protection for

Canada in terms of the binding application of U.S. laws. We will have no

greater access to American market, s0 therefore we have sold out to the
U.S. i.e. our culture, our industries which w-ill include many will
suffer. I I don't think. it will do us any good. I Were selling out the

Americans will be able to invest in Canada freely with no limitations. I
On alot of bases they're giving the country away. Jý Canada needs the

states -- in case of war, they'd help us out more wili ingly. f I think
because the states is such a great compared to the Canada it could cause
problems no can' t even forsee at present. I The Americanà sil >b-,
us anything we want -- everything f rom us nothing f rom them. I I suppoýr-t
it because they already agreed to it anyway. I Because the world is open
through communication and transportation, we should be trading in a free

manner but setting it up cautiously. I Only support f ree trade if it was
for Canadas advantage. ICanada is self sufficient so we can look after
our own food industry. ICountry can function on its own. / We should
leave Canada the way it is. I America has higher grade products. I Afraid
that itts going to upset some social programs such as medicare. I More
money coming in -- they'll be hiring more people and setting up new
businesses -- Americans. I Government promises -- Happen? Lots of
negative attitudes. I I feel like I haven't been given a choice. I Better
for the working class. I I don't -thibk the government would do something
to ruin the country.

2.7. Don't Know

28.* No Response


